
Prescribed fires in basin to
resume next week
Tahoe Douglas Fire Protection District, California State Parks
and  the  U.S.  Forest  Service  may  continue  prescribed  fire
operations next week.

To view a map with project locations and details, go online.

Residual smoke may be seen in locations where operations have
taken place over the last several weeks.

Before conducting prescribed fire operations, agencies post
road signs around areas affected by prescribed fire, send
email notifications and update the local fire information line
at 530.543.2816.  To receive prescribed fire notifications,
send an email to pa_ltbmu@fs.fed.us.
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